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From: STEPHEN WARD <sspward@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, December S, 2022 4:05 PM

To: Middleton, Sharon (City Council) <Sharon.Middleton@baltimorecity.gov>; Dorsey, Ryan {City Council)
<Ryan.Dorsey@baltimorecity.gov>; Costello, Eric (City Council) <Eric.Costello@baltimorecity.gov>; Burnett, Kristerfer
(City Council) <Kristerfer.Burnett@baltimorecity.gov>; McCray, Danielle (City Council)
<Danielle.McCray@baitimorecity.gov>; Stokes, Robert (City Council) <Robert.Stokes@baltimorecity.gov>; Schleifer,
Isaac (City Council) <Isaac.Schleifer@baltimorecity.gov>; Currin, Marguerite {City Council)
<Marguerite.Currin@baltimorecity.gov>

Subject: Grove Park does not want CommuniCare in the community

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the
content is safe. Report any suspicious activities using the Report Phishing Email Button, or by emailing to
Phishing@baltimorecity.gov

Hello,

The Grove Park Improvement Association that represents the Grove Park community is against the
sale of the property at 5645 Kennison Ave. to be used as a nursing home. As a result we are against
the sale to CommuniCare.

Sincerely,

Stephen Ward
Vice President

Grove Park Improvement Association
410-370-1066




